
 

 

 
 
Friday 14th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At this point during the school year I feel that is important to write to you to regarding travel safety for students. 

Over the next week, students will be given safety messages in assembly and via their form tutor. This has prompted 

by some concerns locally.  

Please can I ask you to remind your son/daughter about the importance of personal safety as they travel to and 

from school.  In particular, they should not walk home alone through the park or other areas that may be considered 

short cuts. I know that many students will be aware of ‘stranger danger’, and although they are older now they 

need to ensure that they do not to stop to talk to any strangers they may meet and should  ignore any drivers who 

might slow down to speak to them.  If they have any specific concerns they should talk to a member of staff at the 

school. 

I am sorry if the above messages seem a little basic. However, I do not wish for any student to encounter any 

unpleasant experiences as they travel to and from school so your support in this matter would be very much 

appreciated. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Zoe Morris 
Headteacher 
 


